Subject: Howitt Close planning application

Dear Ms. Henry,

| would like to register my objection to the proposed construction to Howitt Close, reference 2021/3839/P. | live in
the ground floor flat at 58 Howitt Road across the street from Howitt Close and have serious concerns about the
proposal.

The prolonged construction will cause significant noise disturbance disrupting my ability to work from home as |
teach on line. In addition, it will cause problems with the limited parking in the area, as well as if completed reduce
the southern light we receive. | note the application does not include a daylight and sunlight report while this issue
was referred to in the pre-app response of December 2020.

Thank you for your consideration.
Nina King



